MIDDLE TENNESSEE REGION



OF THE ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA

January 3, 2012

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Welcome to 2012. I hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and a Wonderful New Year. I am sorry that this is running a little late (again). I use my computer at work and the University was closed from 12/24/11 through 1/2/12. I also moved over the holiday, so I was pretty busy.

I hope everyone had as much fun at our Christmas party as I did. I was so impressed to see such a wonderful number of people in attendance. It was fun to meet new members and see old friends. Thanks to everyone who attended and help make it such a success. And a big THANK YOU to all those behind the scenes that helped it all run so smoothly.

I'm ready to get back down to business now. We have the first meeting of the new year this Sunday. Boy did that one slip up on me. I really hate it when the 1st falls on a Sunday. It makes the 2nd Sunday of the month get here so quickly. Anyway, this Sunday, 1/8/12 at 2:00 p.m. will be the first meeting of 2012. It will be at the Garage in Fiddler's Grove. I believe the major point of discussion will be the fast approaching Swap Meet. It is in February. Better come to the meeting or you might get assigned a job that you don't want!!! Just kidding...there are plenty of jobs; but we like volunteers, so please come to the meeting and help out!!!

It seems just like yesterday that I was "hounding" you about your dues. If you haven't paid your local or your national dues, please mail them to Marc Humes, 600 Peyton Road, Lebanon, TN 37087. The local dues are \$10.00 and the National dues are \$35.00. We are supposed to get an updated list to National Headquarters by March 1st, so please get your dues in as soon as possible.

I'm looking forward to seeing you on Sunday.

Betty Weigant, Secretary